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I'm writing today in opposition to HB3076. I 100% expect to once again feel 

completely ignored by my state legislature when my rights do not align with the 

agenda of tyrants. My biggest objection HB3076 is the declaration of an emergency 

upon passage. There is no emergency when you are implementing a tax on 

legitimate businesses. Please define the emergency or admit there isn't one and the 

legislature simply wants to insure that this cannot be challenged by the voters. Admit 

that the goal is to push gun dealers out of business. You all know it as well as every 

gun owner and every gun dealer knows it. This legislatures time and resources would 

be better spent passing laws that properly allocate funds to educate our kids and 

clean up the streets from the homeless wastoids that infest our cities. Stop trying to 

punish the law abiding. Running gun dealers out of business with onerous taxation 

will only proliferate a black market that you will never be able to stop or control. Only 

the federal government can regulate an FFL not the states. 


